
San Diego Botanical Garden Foundation, INC.
Casa Del Prado, Room 104

2125 Park Blvd., San Diego, CA 92101-4792
Phone: (619) 234-8901 E-mail: sdbgf@netthere.com Website: www.sdbgf.org

General Meeting
September 12, 2019

President: David Tooley Corresponding Sec: Melissa Worton Office Manager: 
President Emeritus: Kim Schultz (NA) Trustee: Web Master: Bob Vitacco
1st V. Pres: Tom Derr Treasurer: Gaye Lingley Recording Sec: Melissa Worton
2nd V. Pres: Laura Starr (NA) Hospitality: Susanne Johnson                

 
Meeting called to order by David Tooley at 7:30 p.m.

- In attendance… sign-in sheet available in the office.
- Program presented by Leon Scales representing the California Native Plant Society
-

Treasurer Report: Available in office.
 
New Business:

The recently purchased garden cart is missing and presumed stolen.

Old Business:

Dave Tooley led a tour of the storage area in Room 104 to point out examples of items left behind and items not 
stored properly. All of the offending items will be disposed of.

Affiliates are reminded to not post flyers, notices, way-finding signs on the walls of The Prado.

Tom Derr reminded all of the conflicts on the SDBGF calendar; affiliates are encouraged to review their dates. If there 
is a conflict on the date contact the other affiliate directly.

Meeting Adjourned 8:25
        Respectfully submitted by Melissa Worton, September 12, 2019
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